
MUCH has been accomplished by way 
of assisting and feeding SO MANY in 
need.I appreciate each and every one of 
our donors, partners, sponsors, and vol-
unteers that choose to serve alongside 
our humble ministry. TOGETHER, we 
are accomplishing so much and meeting 
the greatest needs of so many through-
out our great State.

Please stay tuned to our website and FB 
pages for updates on future events to 
join us in making a tremendous IMPACT 
during the holiday season ahead. May 
our GREAT GOD richly bless you and 
keep you and yours!

Pastor Joe

Join the 
Mission in 
partnership 
with Zurcher’s 
this October as 
we collect food 
and clothing to 
provide for those 
who are hungry, 
homeless - and 
cotinue providing 
for families trying 
to make ends 
meet as we 
reach out this 
holiday season. 

Visit our website and FB page for up to 
date info on current HOLIDAY events.

Join us this holiday season as we get ready for our annual 
“Great Thanksgiving Banquet” and “Greatest Christmas 
Ever” outreach events. There will be many opportunities to 
team up with the Mission as we prepare to provide thousands of 
meals and life essentials to those in need. 

Please visit our website home page for details and links 
on our latest event and activities in which you can partner 
with us in making a positive difference in the lives of those 
less fortunate right here in Utah. 

Join us in finishing the year strong in helping even more 
people than ever before!!!
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Meeting Their Greatest Needs!

MESSAGE from the Co-Director of Salt 
Lake City Mission Joe Vazquez

We have been quite busy since our 
last newsletter!

We continue to be open and covid free. 
PRAISE GOD! Something that was 
totally unexpected just happened, of 
which I am completely humbled by… 
and in awe of God. At this unique mo-
ment I feel we were on the right track in 
our organizational efforts during the last 
year…

I was recognized by the Federation of 
Mexicans United in Utah for my lead-
ership in the Covid Pandemic, not only 
for organizing our efforts in providing 
relief for many Utahans (over 157,000 
assisted), but also for our efforts to 
communicate to and assist the Hispanic 
community throughout northern Utah 
during the covid crisis. 

Along with all of our regular English 

language communications Salt Lake 
City Mission implemented our first 
ever campaign working with Spanish 
television (Telemundo) and Spanish 
radio (La Ley and Mi Preferida) with 
messaging communicating covid 
protection, locations for assistance, 
and provision of additional outreach 
sites in seven Utah counties potential-
ly reaching well over 450,000 Spanish 
speaking people.  

This same award was given to Salt 
Lake County Mayor, Jenny Wilson, 
Utah State Senator, Luz Escamilla, 
and the CEO of Globus Relief, Ash 
Robinson. It was an awesome priv-
ilege to be appreciated for our work 
during the pandemic alongside noted 
government officials, and the CEO 
of a great company providing global 
assistance to literally hundreds of 
thousands of people in need. 

Even with all the strug-
gles we have expe-
rienced over the last 
year, it has been an 
honor to serve along-
side many different 
entities with a common 
goal. Together we have 
resolved to make our 
communities places of 
compassion and car-
ing. And yes, our state 
is rebounding through 
arguably the most 
destructive plague in 
our history. God bless 
all of you who have 
partnered with the Mis-
sion’s ongoing efforts 
during the last year. SO 

UP AND COMING

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK AT saltlakecitymis/

During our Back to School Giveaway 
partnering with “City of Hope”, a monthly 
event hosted by Nations 4 Christ in 
Clearfield. Pictured from left to right are 
Pastors Fernan and Belinda of Nations 4 
Christ Church, the Mayor of Clearfield - Mark 
Hamblin, and myself with my wife Delia.

Standing with Pastor Rafael De 
Alba of Vida Nueva Church. as I 
accept the award for Leadership 
from The Federation of Mexicans 
United in Utah. 



The last few months have been filled with much 
activity, and very busy, as we remained committed 
to ministering to the greatest needs (physically and 
spiritually) through our many outreaches. 

By partnering with some very committed community service 
providers, churches, and businesses, we have 
been able to provide vital assistance during 
these continuing trying times experienced 
by families and individuals who are in great 
distress while maintaining safety and serving 
record numbers of people. 

During such holidays as Mother’s Day, 
Father’s Day, and Independence Day – we 
managed to collect needed items and make 
meet critical needs - and we were also able 
to once again host our annual “Putting for 
Pencils” charity golf tournament and “Back 
to School Giveaway” that helps so many local 
children and families in need each year. 

Salt Lake City Mission also partnered some 
significant events in honor of “International 
Women’s Day”, and Community Health 
Fairs to provide record assistance to people 
seeking help. 

During many of our events this last several 
months, the Mission and its community partners were able 
to provide food boxes, health benefits, basic living items 
- like clothing, hygiene product, haircuts – and of course 
back packs and school supplies to families. While providing 
rescue and recovery to men coming us for a permanent life 
change. 

The Mission would like to very sincerely THANK all of our 
individual Donors, Volunteers, and Community Partners for 
joining us during all our efforts to genuinely care for others. 

AND A MOST SPECIAL THANK YOU TO RYAN OF 
HIREQUEST for sponsoring the Mission to “MAKE THE 
GREATER DIFFERENCE!”  it is leaders like him that help us 
underwrite these outreaches that provide for so many.

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE 
TOGETHER! Our greatest efforts and 
most rewarding accomplishments are 
because of community partnerships.

TOGETHER, OVER 
THE LAST SEVERAL 

MONTHS WE...

Gave out 
15,000 Food boxes, 

fed over 60,000 people

Partnered with over 30 
local organizations & 
businesses to feed & 

care for people in need

Provided almost 65,000 
meals to the 

homeless & hungry

LEADING 
THE WAY BY 
EXAMPLE...
Partnerships have been the 
path for greater impact for 
Salt Lake City Mission and our 
newest partner the URBAN 
INDIAN CENTER OF SALT 
LAKE is an amazing example.  
Executive Director, Maurice 
“Mo” Smith said of our most 
recent joint outreach “We are 
grateful for your leadership 
and collaboration on a very 
successful, well attended and 
received event.” 
Working together we provide 
unified supportive services 
to so many more coming 
for assistance. With the 
fall outreaches now on the 
horizon we are excited and 
look forward to serving the 
community needs while 
sharing the hope and reason 
for the holiday season, Jesus.  

Gave out over 3,400 
backpacks filled with 

school supplies & 

SPECIAL PRAYER REQUEST:  Pastor 
Alfred Murillo, of Synergy In Action 
Network, is a special friend of the Mission 
and has been engaged in many of our 
efforts to help those who need the 
most. Pastor Alfred has been in ICU for 
more than three weeks with the covid. 
Please pray for complete recovery and 
restoration – body, mind n soul 

– IN JESUS NAME!!!


